Determining Voluntary vs Mandatory
Respiratory Protection
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BHHC's Sponsored Live Webinar for
September

Held on Tuesday, September 26, 2023 at 9:00 AM PDT, presented by Steve Hamilton, ASP,
BHHC Loss Control Supervisor.

The main goal of this session was to provide:

e Understand the difference between voluntary and mandatory respiratory
protection.

e Confidently identify your team’s respiratory protection needs.

e Gain insights into the applicable regulations to better make decisions around
this important personal protective equipment.

e Learn the steps for completing an effective hazard assessment.


https://dev.bhhcsafetycenter.com/determining-voluntary-vs-mandatory-respiratory-protection-bhhc-webinar/
https://dev.bhhcsafetycenter.com/determining-voluntary-vs-mandatory-respiratory-protection-bhhc-webinar/

e Leverage the opportunity to equip yourself with vital knowledge to protect your
team.

We understand that schedules can sometimes be unpredictable. If you were
not able to attend or would like to revisit the information shared, we are
pleased to provide the recording in the video above.

We encourage you to share this valuable resource with your team and other colleagues
in your organization to promote a safer work environment with regard to respiratory
protection.

Your feedback is valuable to us.

Take a few minutes to complete our survey. If you have any questions or comments or
want more information, please do not hesitate to contact us at LossControl@bhhc.com.

We appreciate your interest and participation and remain committed to providing
informative and valuable resources to help manage workplace safety. Watch for future
Loss Control safety webinars and updates from BHHC.


https://bhhcworkerscomp.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_e5tJiynQrickP7U
mailto:LossControl@bhhc.com

